Meeting Notes – Dec. 8, 2020

The Rotary Club took a field trip today and met at Buds and Blossoms. The owner, Dwain Welch, talked about the different businesses that he has had at that location and how he has now expanded his flower shop to include antiques and a consignment shop. He stressed the importance of our town needing to have small businesses that will attract visitors, which we are in a good position to do due to our location on Highway 431. His son, Isaiah, spoke about their expanding digital presence. Dwain was kind enough to provide us with gift bags and also did a drawing for seven door prizes, which were the flower arrangements he had made for the tables. 
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